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NO WORK planned on Monday, Sept. 2 in observance of Labor Day.
Lane Closures are planned on Van Buren Blvd. throughout the  
project area this week.

This information may change due to weather or field conditions.
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*Map not to scale

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
Northbound Van Buren Blvd.  
from 56th St. to Connector Rd. 
Tuesday to Friday | Sept. 3—6 
6 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
Single lane closures are planned. 

Southbound Van Buren Blvd. from  
Rutile St. to Connector Rd.
Thursday and Friday | Sept. 5 and 6
6 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
Single lane closures are planned 

Please plan for delays and reduce  
speed through the construction area.
 


